
 

 

 
GUINNESS WORLD RECORDS™ Title Attempt for Largest Poetry Lesson 

(Multiple Venues)  
 

 
 
I want to say a huge, HUGE thank you for EVERYTHING you did to take part in this attempt to break the 
GUINNESS WORLD RECORDS™ title for Largest Poetry Lesson (Multiple Venues). Whether that was using 
the teaching resources in class, submitting ideas, voting during the live lesson on Zoom, or watching the 
lesson on YouTube Live. I could not have done this without you.  
 
Literally.  
 
Trying to break the record for the world’s Largest Poetry Lesson would be a total failure if it was just me 
talking to myself!  
 
Every single person that took part counts – and that includes YOU.  
 
So thank you.  
 

THANK YOU! 
 

Now that you’ve taken part in this and helped create a poem that is published on the Children’s Poetry 
Archive and will be published across the UK (including on radio, newspapers and magazines), I hope that 
you know that:  
 

You are a POET. 
 

And I hope that you go on to write and read lots more poems in the future.  
 
Whatever is going on in your life, poetry can be a really useful way of exploring how you feel and what 
you think, connecting with others, making them laugh – and, in the case of our poem, encouraging others 
pause and reflect on what’s really important in life.  
 
I’m REALLY proud of our poem and I hope you are too.  
 
Thank you.  

 
 

 
 
 

Laura Mucha 


